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Earlier this fall, BWXT employees participated in a cultural 
visit to the sacred grounds at Petroglyphs Provincial Park and 
Curve Lake First Nation.

BWXT Visit to the Petroglyphs Provincial 
Park and Curve Lake First Nation

We use our social media 
channels as a way to connect 
with our communities in 
Peterborough, Toronto and 
Arnprior. Follow BWXT NEC on 
X  and Facebook for regular 
updates!
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The visit offered BWXT employees the opportunity to 
learn more about the historical significance of the 
Petroglyphs from Elder Lorenzo Whetung and from 
Eliza Brayden-Taylor (Curve Lake Cultural Centre).  

While there, some turtle eggs were found in the rock 
crevices. Amazingly, one of the eggs was still able to be 
hatched so much later in the season. The baby turtle 
was set free to live out its life at a nearby wetland (a 
safer environment) at the Petroglyphs.



Be a Voice for Your Community

Visit www.bwxt.com/careers to learn about our current 
career opportunities and apply today.

BWXT recently welcomed Mayor of Peterborough Jeff Leal, 
Rhonda Keenan, Executive Director of Invest Peterborough, 
and their staff to tour our facilities in Peterborough. 

John MacQuarrie, BWXT President of Commercial 
Operations, provided an overview of our operations and 
shared how we support the production of clean power for 
communities and businesses across Ontario.

Peterborough Mayor Jeff Leal Visits BWXT

About BWXT NEC in Peterborough
In Peterborough, we assemble CANDU® fuel bundles using natural 
uranium dioxide ceramic pellets from our Toronto facility and zircaloy tubes 
from our Arnprior facility. The fuel bundles are then sent to Ontario Power 
Generation’s Darlington and Pickering Nuclear Generating Stations. Both 
our Peterborough and Toronto facilities are licensed by Canada’s nuclear 
regulator, the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC).

Approximately 400 people work at BWXT in Peterborough in high-tech, 
manufacturing and administrative positions (180 are engineers in disciplines 
such as software, metallurgy, mechanical, electrical and systems). This 
team produces the fuel to power 1 in 4 homes and businesses in Ontario 
with greenhouse gas emissions-free, affordable electricity.

Interested in joining the BWXT team? 
We’re hiring!

Visit www.bwxt.com/careers to learn about our 
current career opportunities and apply today.
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Be a voice f� your comm�ity!

POWERQUIZ
Approximately, how much of the Ontario’s electricity 
is generated by nuclear power?

a) 20%     |     b) 40%     |     c) 60%     |     d) 15%

Answer: Nearly 60% of Ontario’s electricity is generated by nuclear power. 

The BWXT Community Liaison 
Committee is a forum for exchanging 
information between BWXT and 
communities in proximity to our facilities 
in Toronto and Peterborough. 

As part of this volunteer committee, community members 
have the opportunity to raise questions or concerns about 
our operations and help identify opportunities to improve 
our outreach efforts.

If you are interested in learning more about BWXT 
operations in your community and be a voice for your 
community, please visit www.nec.bwxt.com to apply 
by December 15, 2023.

Community Liaison
Committee

COMMUNITY WEBINAR

Date: November 30, 2023
Time: 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Attend to learn more about BWXT’s operations 
in Toronto and Peterborough.

To register for this community event, visit 
www.nec.bwxt.com or email us at 
questions@bwxt.com.  
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